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SEG activity during the year has consisted principally of holding 4 group committee 
meetings (including the AGM) and organising and running 3 one day events (in each 
case in collaboration with another organisation). The 2010 budget allocated to SEG 
was £2,500. I am pleased to report that SEG activities for 2010 appear to be within 
budget. Expenses to date are £697. Additionally the 3 one day events yielded a net 
surplus of £1,765 and all were relatively well attended. Unfortunately two further 
conferences that were planned to be held during the year were cancelled for various 
reasons. 
SEG has submitted a budget of £2,030 for 2011. There are currently plans to hold 5 
conferences (one or ½ day events) during the year which are at various stages of 
planning. The first of these, a one day conference entitled Opportunities for 
Commercializing Drug Discovery in the Academic Sector,  will  be held on the 17 
February  2011 at SCI headquarters, London.  
 


